
 
 
If you did not take your senior pictures over the summer and you would still like to be pictured in the yearbook, 
please come see Mrs. Spellman in the 11/12 main office 2nd floor and she will inform you what to do. 

 
Any student drivers who are parked on campus without a permit will be ticketed.  Please take care of this 
immediately in the 11-12 main office. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering during your lunch and/or study hall in our clothing store, The 

Vintage Hut, please see Mrs. Wood or Mrs. Berardi in the 9/10 or Mrs. Kubarewicz in the 11/12.  

 

"There will be a Spain Trip meeting today after school in room 3-4. All current 

members must attend. The first fund raiser will be distributed. Any questions, see 

Señora Klick. New members are welcome to attend and obtain trip information." 

 

DECA meeting this Thursday in Room 2-4.  DECA is an international academic club that prepares 

emerging leaders and entrepreneurs for careers in business, marketing and management. We compete in 

real word business scenario's and meet every Thursday, in room 2-4 every after school. 

 

The first Student Council Meeting will be after school on Thursday, September 15 in the auditorium.  Any 

students interested in joining should attend. 

 
Do you have a talent that you would like to perform on stage? Whether it is singing, playing an 
instrument, dancing or jammin’ in your rock band- we are looking for TALENTED students here at 
Southern Regional to perform in the High School Variety Show.  Solo acts as well as large group numbers 
are needed to complete the show’s line-up.  Don’t let this opportunity pass you by to shine on the 
Southern stage! A general meeting will be held on Thursday, September 15th in M-2 from 2:15-3:00.  Come 
out to get audition information and performance dates.  Questions? Email or see Mrs. Placa in  
M-2.   
 
Attention Spanish club: 

Our first meeting of the year will be on Friday, September 16th in room 3-5 from 2:30-3:00. Please email 

Mrs. Suarez if you cannot attend but would like to join. 
 

Attention all students!  Love writing, come join the Rampage for our first meeting on Monday September 19th 

in room 4-1 after school.  Any questions see Mrs. Abbato or Mr. Derion. 

 

The Chess Club will meet on Monday the 19th in room 109 immediately after school until 3. Anybody interested 

in playing chess is welcome. 

 

If you are interested in government and politics Model Congress might be for you! Model Congress will have 

its first meeting on Tuesday the 20th immediately after school in room 109. Anybody who is interested is 

welcome. 
 

 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

  WEDNESDAY - SEPTEMBER 14, 2016 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 



If human rights and trying to help people throughout the world is something you are interested in, Amnesty 

International will make it possible for you to try and help. Amnesty International will have its first meeting on 

Thursday the 22nd immediately after school in room 109! Come out and make a difference. 

 
Underclassman pictures for all 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students will be Tuesday, September 20th during your gym 
period.  Everyone must take a picture for an ID even if you do not plan on purchasing pictures.  ID cards are free and 
mandatory for every Southern student.  If you have a lab on Tuesday, please do not report to class, please report to 
the gym for your picture. 

 
Attn. seniors:  On Tuesday, September 20th all seniors will be measured for your cap and gown.  The cost is $20.00, 
and this includes the cost for the rental of a cap and gown and a tassel you will keep.  Please bring a check written out 
to Kilbourne & Kilbourne for $20.00, or cash, this is the only day to order your cap and gown.  If you forget your 
money, please still get measured.  You will be measured during your gym period and if you miss your gym period 
because you are late, report immediately to Mrs. Spellman. 

 

   The Art Club will have its first meeting Tuesday, 9/20 at 2:25 in room 221.  

 

There will be a fishing club meeting in room 8-3 on Tuesday September 20 at 2:15pm.  Surf, wreck, and inshore 

trips this fall.  New members welcome. 
 

Attention Students:   Please remind your parents that Thursday, September 22nd is the HS Back to School Night.  
Please have them print your schedule and bring it with them.  Inform them of what building your 1st period class is in 
it will start at 6:00 PM. 

 
Class of 2020 and all other students, don’t miss this year’s freshman’s Tailgate Party on Saturday, September 24th, 
from 10:30-12:30 in the 9/10 parking lot.  Tickets are $5.00 and will be sold in all lunches starting Monday, September 
19th through Friday, September 23rd.  Ticket price includes food, drinks, snacks, music and admittance to the game. 
Come out and have a great time with your friends before the game. 
 
Attention all students:  The Homecoming Dance will be on Saturday, September 24th from 7pm – 11pm in the 11/12 
Gym.  Tickets will be on sale from Monday, September 19th through Friday, September 23rd in all lunches. Tickets are 
$6.00.   The last day to buy tickets will be on Friday, September 23rd.  You must have a ticket and ID to get in to the 
dance.  If you do not still have last year’s ID card, please go to the main office and they will print you the demographic 
page with your picture on it.  Also, this dance is for Southern Regional students only, no outsiders are allowed, no 
exceptions. 
 
The perfect attendance breakfast will be on Thursday, September 29th after homeroom.  All letters were mailed home 
on Friday, September 9th.  All 10th, 11th and 12th grade students who achieved perfect attendance all four marking 
periods last year will receive a letter.  If you do not receive a letter by Wednesday, and had perfect attendance all of 
last year, please come ASAP to see Mrs. Spellman, please do not wait until the day of the b breakfast.   
 

Ocean County Personnel and Guidance Association is hosting College Night at the Jersey Shore 

Thursday, October 6, 2016, 6:30 - 8:00 PM at the Pine Belt Arena - Toms River, NJ (Toms River North 

High School) Over 125 Colleges, Universities, Technical Schools, and the Armed Forces will be represented.   

Please see you guidance counselor for a complete list of the schools attending. 

 



The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 


